
Lisa Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Lisa Smith on behalf of Records Clerk 

Wednesday, September 8, 2021 6:05 PM 
'Maria Barr' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/8/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 10946-2021 

Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Completed 

Good Afternoon, Maria Barr, 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20210000, and the Office of 
Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Thank you. 

Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of the Commission Clerk 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd . 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your email 
message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Barr_ml=hotmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io <Barr_ml=hotmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of Maria 
Barr 

Sent: Friday, September 3, 2021 6:35 PM 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Dear Commissioner 

I am a single 52 year old. I live alone and my only income is SSL I can't afford an increase in 
my electric bill. Not even .01 increase. It is difficult to keep my bill as low as possible 
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because of the need to use AC in the summer heat. My bill during the summer months goes 
over $100. It becomes a choice of eating or staying comfortable in my home. Please don't 
force me to make that choice by raising the rate of my electric bill.  
 
I know Florida uses solar. I don't understand the reason for the increase. The execs don't need 
raises for new boats, cars, homes and clothes. They need to learn how to live below their 
means. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Maria Barr 
400 Charley Avenue #4 
Ft Lauderdale FL, 33312-2600  

 

 




